NOWG Meeting Notes November 15, 2002

Participants:

Bruce Bennett

Jim Castagna

Joanne Edelman

Paula Hustead

Paul Lagatutta

Karen Mulberry

Beth O’Donnell

Julie Petersen

Karen Riepenkroger

Chris Schaffer

Cassie Yang

NANPA Performance Survey

The group discussed Qwest’s contribution to the response from NANPA of the NANPA performance survey.  The suggested modifications of NANPA were reviewed.  Several of the questions, A4, A14, B6 and D3 were modified.  

The cover letter was reviewed and several suggested modifications were made.  It was agreed that additional surveys would be available on two websites.

The final survey and cover letter will be sent by end of business day, Friday, November 15, 2002 to Deborah Blue to be posted to the NANC website for NANC review prior to the meeting Tuesday, November 19, 2002. The survey is on the NANC agenda for review and approval.

Change Orders

Karen M. updated the group regarding the change order clarification process per her discussion with Stanford.  


Any clarification questions needed by the NAOWG will be put into writing and sent to Stanford.


The FCC is looking toward the NAOWG, in their change order responses, to either confirm the cost of the recommended process change, or to push back on the costs. 

Meeting Minutes Approval

The meeting minutes for 10/29/02 and 10/31/02 were approved and Jim will be submit them for posting on the NANC chair website.

It was agreed the following process would be implemented immediately regarding meeting minute approval.

· The note taker will submit the meeting minutes to Jim and Karen M.

· Jim and Karen M. will make any changes to the minutes and accept those changes.

· Jim will send out the minutes to the group asking for any changes to be submitted to Karen M. and him within 5 business days.

· Jim will incorporate any changes into the minutes and resend the modified minutes to the group stating that these minutes have incorporated changes from (name the companies) and will be considered final on (2 business days out)(unless he hears from anyone else) and will be posted on the NANC chair website. 

Next Meetings

Jim was asked what the agenda would be for the meeting on November 21, 2002.  Jim said the followed was the proposed agenda:

Discussion of the previous days face-to-face meeting with NANPA

Discussion of items that came out of the NANC meeting on Tuesday, November 19, 2002

Discussion of Change Orders

Due to the fact of the early start time on Thursday, it was requested to discuss the NANPA meeting first and save the change orders until later.

If the NANPA meeting should conclude early on Wednesday November 20, 2002, it was requested to email all NAOWG members that discussion would be starting on Wednesday.  Bruce volunteered to be the point person and email all of the NAOWG members after conclusion of the meeting with NANPA.

Wednesday November 20, 2002   Face – to – Face meeting with NANPA at MCI building 1133 19th St. Washington    1st floor audio room    9:00 – 5:00 EST 

Bridge number:  To be sent out

Thursday, November 21, 2002  NAOWG meeting at MCI building, 1133 19th St., Washington   1st floor audio room  9:00 – 1:00 EST

Bridge number:  To be sent out

